
  
 

  
    

     
  

 
 

           
 

        
 

              
 

 
                 

               
        

 
          
 

     
 
 

     

Personnel Committee 
Monday, March 9, 2020 
5:30 p.m. ~ Superintendent’s Office 
MEETING MINUTES 

Attendance: Dave Hazekamp, Steve Kelly, Tim Burgess, Mark Mesbergen, Bob Szymoniak 

1.		 An update was given on budget amendments. 

2.		 Putting the Headlee Override ballot issue on the November, 2020 election date was 
discussed. 

3.		 A brief calendar update was given. The need for calendar change was prompted due to 
calendar changes coming from the ISD. We are currently in negotiations with the FEA 
for possible changes for the 2020/21 school year. 

4.		 Discussion was held on the Excellence in Education program. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by Bob Szymoniak 


